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I am a rural Oregonian and I support strong climate legislation including a strong cap and INVEST policy.  Such
policies can help the economy, including for rural Oregon, and are necessary in order to avert some of the disastrous
affects of the climate crisis we are facing.

Donna Leveridge-Campbell
Bandon
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